CORVETTES ON THE COLUMBIA UPDATE - March 16 th
Hello Everyone –
With all the News & Social Media Hype and concerns both valid and invalid we
felt it timely for us to share our thoughts and plans for this years Corvettes on
the Columbia Event.
June 5-6 is still several months out, and our plans are to move forward. Our
Planning Committee work continues with the same goal in mind – bringing you
a great, quality Corvette event. Yes, we are cognizant of what has been
happening and share in everyone’s concerns. We also are in agreement with
many that health activity practices; consumer awareness, and the fine work
being done by science and the medical community there will be noticeable
control of this new flu virus soon. Science also has now stated that the Virus
does not like heat, and we are headed into the summer months, that can be
good news for everyone.
We will be closely watching the developments of this flu virus, and the rules
from Federal and State governments that may come along with it. At this time,
closures and restrictions of activities are in effect til late April. The officials we
have spoken to are also hopeful of breakthroughs, seasonal change and citizen
health and hygiene awareness to bring about the slowdown and control.
We have met with every vendor, every supplier, and every facility…..and all are
putting more emphasis on cleanliness, and reviewing each industries new
guidelines. But as we know, everyone has to do their part also.
In the event that restrictions and regulations stay in effect – we will follow
those rules. If the decision to cancel or reschedule has to be made, it will be
made no later than May15th.
Full refunds will be distributed if necessary.
But our position at this time is to move forward and plan a great weekend for
you! We are thinking positive, and staying strong like the Corvette.
I have Event updates coming out soon, and will be sending that shortly.
Matthew Price
Event Coordinator
Corvettes on the Columbia

